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Comments: Please do not limit the installation and maintenance of fixed anchors, bolts, pitons, etc.!

 

Amid increasing usage of wilderness climbing routes, prohibiting service and installation of pitons, bolts, slings,

and other fixed hardware would create a worsening public safety issue.

 

Prohibiting the maintenance of anchors or placing bolted anchors increases the risk of anchor failure. 


